
  
F O R   I M M E D I A T E   R E L E A S E 

January 29, 2016 

 

CONTACT: Margaret Robbins, Municipal Court Administrator 

1486 S. Seguin 

New Braunfels, TX 78130 

830-221-4193 

mrobbins@nbtexas.org 

 

Municipal Court Closed on February 1st 

 

New Braunfels, Texas — On February 1, 2016, the New Braunfels Municipal Court will be closed to allow 

for maintenance on the court software. Defendants who have payments or evidence due, such as driving 

safety course certificates, may submit the payments and evidence on February 2nd and the payments and 

evidence will be considered submitted timely. The court will reopen on February 2nd at 8:00 a.m. and will 

remain open to 6:00 p.m. 

 Because the court will not have access to its cases, telephones will not be answered on February 1
st

. 

All inquiries may be made the following day. The court regrets any inconvenience that this might cause.  

#  #  # 
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